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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: School Closure – Local Lockdown 

Following the recent announcement from the Government regarding the local lockdown, I am 

writing to inform you that from Thursday 2nd July, Church Hill Infant School will close until the new 

Academic year.  

Although the children currently in our Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Key Worker bubbles are still 

eligible to attend tomorrow, we would advise to only use the provision if absolutely necessary. 

Our school will continue to provide care until the end of term for our Key Worker and vulnerable 

children but we ask parents to only use this service if they are not able to keep their child safe at 

home.   

In order to make swift plans to accommodate the new arrangements, please complete the short 

survey (which will be sent to applicable key worker parents via a separate Study Bugs message) to 

confirm whether your child will be attending the emergency provision.  Once we have confirmed 

numbers of attendance, we will regroup the children in a new Key Worker bubble. This new group 

will remain the same until the end of term. 

It is a shame to end our summer term so suddenly and for those children who have been attending 

our bubble settings, this will be both upsetting and confusing as I know they have loved their time 

with us. You will still be able to access our online learning on seesaw and this will be a great way to 

keep in touch with your child’s class teacher – so please do tell us how they are doing.  We are 

hoping for a settled and more normal new term.   

As always the health and safety of our Church Hill community will always remain paramount and we 

would like to thank our families for their continued support and patience during this difficult time. 

Stay safe and well. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
 
Mrs Bulsara 
Headteacher 

http://www.churchhillinfants.co.uk/

